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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best readers this week!!!                           

Please encourage your child to read 

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Core value: Ambition                                  

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

   Nursery ~ Autumn Sullivan                                                 

Pre-School ~ Jacob Shaw                                          

ARC - Zac Wall                                             

Rec ~ Felicity Burridge                                                       

Year 1 ~ Harrison Gardner                                                  

Year 2 ~ Jacob Trajkovic                                                         

Year 3 ~ Henry Welch                                                   

Year 4 ~ Thomas Whiteman                                                          

Year 5 ~ Susanna Gough                                                        

Year 6 ~ Amber Teale    

 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Alfie Brown, Lucas Bushell                         

Riley Howes, Laura Kane                               

Seb Teague  

Gold Award Achievers from the last 

week of term 

Clara Parkinson, Mollie Shields,          

Ella Pedwell, Sabrina Banner                     

Evan Atkins, Zac Onslow-Fage 

Parents/Carers of children in                                    

Years  Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at          

our assembly on Monday 23rd January at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and to 

hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

SEND Drop-in 
 

 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in 

on the following day next week:- 
 

Weds 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above 

times to discuss any concerns you have 

about your child’s educational needs. 

Pupils who have 

accessed Times 

Table Rock Stars        

3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 5 you are the 

best Times Table Rock Stars         

this week!      

Please encourage your child to     

access Times Table Rock Stars  at 

least 3 times each week                                         

The importance of knowing their 

times tables underpins all maths 

concepts and can be used and        

applied across the maths curriculum.  

 

Sign of the week 

‘Good morning’ 

 

Using the dominant hand, do GOOD sign 
(thumbs up) then dominant finger tips tap 

non-dominant side of chest moving across 
to tap dominant side of chest.  

                British Science Week 2023 

We will be holding our annual science week 

from Monday 13th - Friday 17th March and 

hope you will be able to come in at some point 

in the week to support your child. We will be 

inviting parents in during the afternoons of the 

13th, 14th, 15th March and will be holding our 

Science Fayre  during the afternoon of the 17th 

March. We would also like to invite any parents or grandparents who work in a 

job that involves science or engineering that would be happy to come in and talk 

to the children about what they do. We have had some really interesting                

sessions in previous years and the children always enjoy hearing about how 

science is used in the real world. If you are able to help us with this please 

speak to either your child's class teach or to Ruth Parker in Year 4.  

Polite Message from the ARC  
We ask that you please keep to the 
pathways and pedestrian crossing 
when walking to and from school, 

avoiding the main school driveway.       
We have an increased amount of taxis 
dropping off and picking up children at 

Chaddesley Corbett which increases 
traffic directly in front of the school.       

Please can we also remind parents 
and visitors to be mindful when              

parking on the main staff car park. 
Over the Autumn term we have had 
several reports of damage to staff       

vehicles including significant                      
scratches and dents. 



                        Upcoming Dates for your Diary                           

January 

Friday 20th - KS2 SEND Resources meeting at 9.30am          

Friday 20th - Year 5 & 6 visit to the National Space Centre           

Friday 27th - Year 2 visit to King Charles I School, lower site           

February 

Friday 17th - Break up for half term 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School                                                                    

Future events will be displayed on the front page                                

of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you  

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it! Use it in some 

sentences and see if they can too. 

There are also words on your children’s topic sheets. 

 

 

Justify 

 

  
Job Vacancy 

 
Job Title:         Finance Administrator/Co-ordinator 

Scale/Grade:   Level 4 (SCP7-11) 

Salary:             £21,159 (based on Full-Year/35 hours per 

week) Salary will be pro-rata’d to reflect Term-Time only & weekly 

hours 

Hours:              24 hours a week  

Closing Date:  12 noon Wednesday 8th February 2023 

Job Overview: 
 

To organise and provide school administrative and financial support 

services to ensure the efficient day-to-day operation of the school. To 

contribute to the planning, development, and organisation of support 

service systems/procedures and policies. To manage the financial 

elements of our Nursery and Pre-School and be responsible for whole 

school procurement . 

For further information please contact the school office on 01562 

777312 



 

 

 

       


